
    
   

    

     

      
  

     

   

    

   
  

     
   

  
       

   
 

Physician Recruitment and Retention – Informal Notes 
Municipalities of Brockton and South Bruce 

July 17, 2024, Meeting held by Zoom Media Communications 

Attendees: Dr. Paul McArthur, Kym Hutcheon, Ryan Fullerton, Taylor Holdsworth, Jeff Goetz, 

Regrets: Brian Currie, Christine Brandt, Stephanie Dudgeon, Dr Amanda Wilhelm, Elaine Stirrat, Kelly 
Fotheringham, Trish Serratore, 

(Acting) Secretary: Dalton Stone, Municipality of Brockton – Municipal Services Coordinator 

• The first two Attendees joined the Zoom meeting at approximately 3:58 pm. The remaining
Attendees joined the meeting in the following minutes.

• Attendees waited approximately 5 minutes before Kym Hutcheon declared that quorum was not
present.

• Attendees then made informal conversation summarized into the following points:
• Unfortunately, the Rural Retreat is cancelled this year
• The Committee discussed hosting another Doctor’s Evening this year. Hopefully

 (Physician #16) and  (Physician #19) will be able to 
attend. There was mention of potentially hosting the event in September, but this 
should be based on the availability of Dr.  and Dr. . Kym Hutcheon stated 
that she would ask Brian Currie on their availability. 

• The Attendees left at approximately 4:07 pm.




